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April 3, 2019

ADVICE LETTER

OUR STN: BL 101725/5131

BloodCenter of Wisconsin, Inc.
Attention: Meg McElligott

638 N. 18th Street

P.O. Box 2178

Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Ms. McElligott:

We have been advised by your letter dated September 7, 2018 that you are requesting to
change your legal name from BloodCenter of Wisconsin, Inc., operating under U.S.
License Number 1719 to Versiti Wisonsin, Inc. Your firm will henceforth be known as
Versiti Wisonsin, Inc. operating under your new FDA issued U.S. License Number 2133.

You may use your new legal name and U.S. License number in future communications
with FDA.

After receipt of this letter, please submit a CBE label supplement with only one example
of your FDA previously approved product labels bearing your new legal name and U.S.
License Number.

We will include information contained in the above-referenced supplement in your
biologics license application file.

Sincerely,
Digitally signed by Orieji liloh -S
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Orieji Illoh, M.D.

Director

Division of Blood Components and Devices
Office of Blood Research and Review

Center for Biologics Evaluation and Research
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